
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Principal’s Message 
 

A huge thank you to the Governing Council members  and other 
volunteers who organised the Tapas and Tunes evening at the 
Yacht Club recently. It was a  fantastic afternoon and a very 
profitable fundraiser.  The school appreciates your efforts. The 
Yacht club were  very generous to let us use their facilities for the 
event.  
 
We are very excited to see our brand new portable toilet building 
work is nearing completion The building is going to arrive 
tomorrow.  It will be very interesting to see a crane pick the 
building up off the truck and swing it over the basketball ring! I 
think some students will be eagerly watching with their teachers 
of an event they may not see too often. Thank you to the 
community for your patience with this long awaited addition to 
the school. It was a project that Wade had worked long and hard 
to get started and it is finally arriving. 
 
The Year 6 students have been busy transitioning into 
their respective High Schools and by all accounts enjoying the 
experience.  
 
I look forward to seeing you all at the events in the coming week. 
 
Robyn 
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NAUO 
COUNTRY 

Term 4 

 

Week 7 

Friday 1st Dec 

MP & UP 

 First Aid Training 

 

Week 8 

Tuesday 5th Dec 

F-1 Classes 

Excursion - PLHS 

Pantomime 
 

Wednesday 6th 

Preschool  

Excursion 
 

Years 4-6 Classes 

Cyber Safety 

Session with SAPOL 
 

Thursday 7th 

Whole School End 

of Year Concert 

 
Week 9 

Tuesday 12 Dec 

Preschool 

 Graduation 

11.30am 
 

Year 6 

 Graduation 

2.00pm 
 

Thursday 14th Dec 
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T E R M  4  W E E K  7  -  P R E S C H O O L  
At Preschool we support and encourage children to develop a sense of agency. Agency is 
described as: being able to make choices and decisions, to influence events and to have 
an impact on one’s world (DEEWR, 2009, p.45). As young children grow they realise that 
they have the ability to contribute and make their own decisions and control their own 
lives. A sense of agency is a very important part of a strong sense of identity and has been 
identified as a foundation to learning and well-being. Educators have been encouraging 
and supporting children to follow through and extend their own interests and ideas. 

EYLF Learning Outcome - Identity:  
Children develop knowledgeable , confident, self identities and a positive sense of worth.  Children will celebrate and share their 
contributes to others and express pleasure and pride in their own efforts and that of others. 



 

 

 

 

Parent and Student Information 
 

 

L O S T  P R O P E R T Y  
There is a MOUNTAIN of lost 

 property.  Any unclaimed and/or 
unnamed clothing left at the end 

of term will be donated to charity. 

2023 YEAR BOOK ORDERS 
We have extended the date to place 

orders till Friday 8th December. There 
is an order form in this newsletter.  

Orders are $25.00. 
Please contact the school to pay by 

credit card over the phone.  
Alternatively you can pay by bank 

transfer or cash. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A note to all students and parents 

that all library books are to be 

 returned by Friday 8th December. 

Thank you 

Tayla Fergusson Librarian 



GOVERNING COUNCIL TAPAS & TUNES 
Our Tapas & Tunes fundraiser was a fabulous afternoon again with around 120 tickets sold 

and around $3,500 raised for our school. Big thanks to the Coffin Bay Yacht Club for hosting 

the event and especially to Amy who is the Hospitality Manager at the Yacht Club and also on 

our Governing Council. Thanks also to all our helpers, particularly Brooke Cox and Heather 

 Hirschausen-Cox who did all the cooking on the day and Sarah, Kaye, Amber, Mandy, Shelly, 

Donella, Skye and Renae for helping with prep, in the kitchen and bar and taking care of our 

student wait staff. A massive shout out to Skye and Clint Bradford from Westra Fisheries who 

donated the oysters and to Bas Carr who shucked all the oysters.  Big thanks also to Luke 

Rowe and Scotty Cane for donating their time and talent to provide cruisy tunes for the arvo. 

Lastly, thanks to everyone who attended and supported our event.  

 



 

 

 

 




